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CARLA M. BUTLER 
 
July 21, 2014 
 

Via Electronic Filing and Hand Delivery 
Gary Widerburg 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
 Re:  Docket No. 14-049-17 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find an original and (5) copies of Qwest Corporation d/b/a 
CenturyLink QC’s (CenturyLink) Revised Highly Confidential Attachment D and 
redacted Revised Attachment D which replaces the Highly Confidential Attachment 
D and redacted Attachment D, attached to the affidavit of Renee Albersheim that 
was previously filed on June 27, 2014. 
 
The Revised Highly Confidential Attachment D contains an additional CLEC 
confirmation of a fiber based collocation in Orem, Utah (OREMUTMA) that 
CenturyLink received in response to the new letter that was sent out last week to the 
CLEC.   (This was previously described in the cover letter to the Revised Highly 
Confidential Attachment C that was filed on July 16, 2014.) 
 
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me or Jim Farr at 
james.farr@centurylink.com 
     Sincerely, 

      
Carla Butler 
Paralegal 
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cc:  Service List 


